
The B4224 in How Caple 

 

We are sure all resident in the Parish are aware of the increase in speed and volume  

Of traffic using the B4224. 

The Parish Council are forming a working Group with the aim of achieving a reduced 

speed limit in the Parish.  40mph is considered plenty. 

If you would like to contribute and join this informal group to help us achieve this and 

to better the safety on this road please contact the clerk. 

Linda Yapp  on 01989 740240 or email howcapleclerk @outlook.com. 

 


